
 

Crescent Beach Association 

P.O. Box 424 

Niantic, CT  06357 

 

 

August 30, 2022 

 

 

To be posted on the Crescent Beach Association Web Site 

 

Dear Crescent Beach Association Property Owner(s) with property abutting the Bluff: 

 

This letter serves as an important reminder that the disposal of any kind of clippings, 

trimmings or debris or waste of any kind onto the Bluff or other property owned by the 

Crescent Beach Association is not permitted.  Any debris caught in the Bluff may have a 

detrimental impact on the Bluff.  It is very important to make sure that the integrity of the 

Bluff is not compromised. 

 

As you are aware, maintenance of the Bluff and all Crescent Beach Association property is 

the responsibility of the Crescent Beach Association Board of Governors.  All property 

owners are obligated to preserve, and not destroy, cut, trim or remove, any vegetation and 

plantings or otherwise alter Crescent Beach Association property.  Please note that any 

destruction, removal or alteration of Crescent Beach Association Property is a violation of 

Chapter VI of the Crescent Beach Association’s Ordinances and Regulations. 

 

Please contact any member of the Board of Governors if you have any questions or concerns 

related to landscape maintenance of Crescent Beach Association property.   

 

Yours Truly, 

 

 

Board of Governors, 

Crescent Beach Association 

 

 


